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TOWN OF ALGOMA 

WINNEBAGO COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

PARKS COMMITTEE MEETING 

Wednesday, July 27, 2016 

 

The Parks Committee Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chair Clark. 

 

The following Committee Members were present: Jim Marvin, Mile Dudzinski and Curt Clark.  

 

The following Committee Member was absent: Chris Wright (excused) and Tom McInnis (excused).  

 

The following were also present: Incoming Administrator Ben Krunenauer and Contracted Fundraiser 

Vicki Schorse.   

 

No one came forward for the Public Forum.  

 

On a motion by Members Marvin/Dudzinski, passed on a voice vote, the Committee approved the 

minutes of the June 29, 2016 meeting.   

 

A discussion was held concerning the Neighborhood Meeting that the Old Apple Acres area held.  Chair 

Clark encouraged more of these meetings as the first one had a very positive impact. 

 

Chair Clark would like to see a larger pavilion built at Jones Park.  The current plan calls for the 20 x 30 

shelter and he would like to see one approximately 30 x 60.  

 

A discussion was also held concerning solar lighting versus regular lighting.  This will be investigated 

more closely.   

 

Dog access to the trails was discussed and by consensus it will be next on the next agenda.  

 

An update on Jones Park fundraising was given by Contracted Fundraiser Vicki Schorse.     

 

On a motion by Members Marvin/Dudzinski, passed on a voice vote, the Committee adjourned at 6:47 

p.m. 

 

Submitted by,  

Deborah L Stark, WCMC                              Recording Secretary – Incoming Administrator Ben Krumenauer   

Clerk                                                                  


